

SOUTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE

May 28, 2014

Mr. Mark Cammarata Philadelphia Water Department 1101 Market Street Philadelphia, PA 19107-2994

Re:

Clean Water/Sewage

Philadelphia CSO Long-Term Control Plan

City and County of Philadelphia

Dear Mr. Cammarata:

This letter concerns the Comprehensive Monitoring Plan (CMP) for the City of Philadelphia (City) Combined Sewer Overflow Long-Term Control Plan project. The CMP is a required deliverable of the Consent Order and Agreement of June 1, 2011. The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has reviewed the Philadelphia Water Department's July 31, 2013, comment response document, and the revised Comprehensive Monitoring Plan, submitted by the City on January 10, 2014. DEP has no further comments, and the CMP is hereby approved.

If you have any questions about the contents of this letter, please contact me at 484.250.5822.

Sincerely,

Jenifer Fields, P.E. Regional Manager Clean Water

cc:

Mr. Rocco

Mr. D. Burke

Ms. Henning-Dudley Adam N. Bram, Esq.

Ms. Walker, EPA

Re 30 (GJS14WAW)143-8